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FOI REQUEST AND RESPONSE 

 

1 - Does your administration have an impact assessment or plan/strategy regarding the 
continuation of all functions of your administration after the March 2019 deadline for leaving 
the European Union  
An initial review identified the need to carry out a specific impact assessment with regard to 
the Supply Change Management for the Service.  This has been carried out and the situation 
will continue to be monitored as part of the Services usual governance and risk management 
protocols. 
 
2 - In addition to points 1, Does your administration have any plans to inform the public in your 
administrative area of decisions taken in such a situation? 
The findings of the impact assessment have been considered and the Service has no plans to 
inform the public. 
 
3 - Does your administration have a body or committee tasked with mitigation of impacts in 
regards to Brexit? 
As part of our usual governance and risk management protocols the situation is being 
monitored and should any potential impacts of Brexit be identified they will be managed within 
these processes. 
 
4 - Does your administration plan to take legal action alongside other administration against 
the UK Government's policies regarding their direction of Brexit or any other related service-
delivery/austerity policy? 
There are no plans for the administration to take legal action. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


